
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
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On March 27, 2013 the Economic Advisory Commission reviewed the Business Assistance Package 
being proposed to Woodward Governor.   After thorough consideration and discussion, the EAC 
developed the following recommendation to the Fort Collins City Council. 
 
 

 
Christophe Febre motioned, and Dan Lenskold seconded the following motion: 

 
The Economic Advisory Commission (EAC) has reviewed the business  assistance package 
prepared for Woodward Governor and approves the package as presented. 
 

Motion passed 5-1 (nays Colton) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DATE: April 29, 2013 

TO: Mayor and Councilmembers 

FROM: Economic Advisory Commission 

Co-Chair Sam Solt 

CC: Darin Atteberry, City Manager 

RE:   WOODWARD ASSISTANCE PACKAGE 


